
Hidden Hills Community Association 
Theater Committee 
Monday, June 7th 
Meeting Minutes 

 

 

In attendance:  Karleen Basch, Farnaz Finn, Patrick Finn, Tamika Watkins, Debbee Klein, 
Kedra Gottlieb, Carrie Kasper Levis, Stacey Rosen and guest David Stanley along with new 
HOA Manager Cary Brackett and Jackie Castillo. 

 The Hidden Hills Theatre Committee Meeting was called to order at 10:05 by Karleen 
Basch, chairwoman. There was a motion of approval of the May minutes. The committee 
welcomed Cary Brackett as the new Hidden Hills Association Manager, as Shannon Moore 
has resigned. Karleen discussed Tal Fox and her workshops, and there were no sign-ups for 
her summer adult workshops nor kids musical theatre workshops. Kedra stated she would 
contact her and notify that there no sign ups at all.  Farnaz addressed that the Jaxx summer 
workshops had only three sign-ups as well, and believed that many people are traveling 
because the Covid restrictions have been lifted. and did not want to commit to anything at 
this time. There was a motion to cancel summer workshops due to lack of enrollment. All 
members agreed. 

 "Annie," the first Jaxx musical was successful, with 34 audience members, on May 8th, 
2021, and first show inside the theatre in over a year since Covid. Farnaz brought up the 
fall show, and the committee looked at dates for November. It was agreed by all that the 
best dates would be November 12th and 13th, 2021. 

 Tamika brought the subject that there are background stage sets in the storage unit dating 
way back from Gloria's Theatre, and members of the committee needed to go through 
which sets/props needed to be discarded and other items kept. David Stanley offered to 
help and it was agreed upon that over the summer, a few members of the committee would 
go through storage unit. 

 David Stanley addressed the committee in regards to his upcoming "Valentine Musicale" 
and that he needed support with this production, post Covid, in promoting it and getting 
ticket sales. Tamika offered to post information on FB, as Karleen and Farnaz agreed to 
send information electronically. Debbee Klein offered to set up a booth at the Hidden Hills 
Market and sell tickets for the production. David sated that there would be food trucks and 
beverages/snacks at both performances. He thanked the committee for their help and 
volunteerism.  

  

The meeting was adjourned at 11:05. 



 


